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Subject: Environmental regulations for private jets

On 1 June 2023, the French, Irish, Netherlands and Austrian delegations to the Council of the 
European Union called for tighter restrictions on private jet travel in order to reduce emissions. Prior to 
the Council’s transport meeting, three Member States wrote a letter to Commissioners Frans 
Timmermans and Adina Vălean arguing that tackling emissions from private jets is a matter of climate 
equality.

1. To what extent does the Commission plan to impose stricter environmental regulations on private 
aviation?

2. If the Commission is not planning any further regulations, what reasons does it have for ignoring 
the call from several Member States for more climate protection in the private aviation sector?

3. If the Commission is planning new regulations for air transport, when can their publication be 
expected and which areas of air transport will be affected by the new regulations?
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